
Dear Executive Director and Secretary, Debra Howland, 
 
Ratepayers of NH should not be on the hook to reimburse a private entity for their failed attempt for a 
new pipeline New Hampshire didn’t need. 
 
Put that money to small home based REGGI projects.   Start watching out for your neighbors and not 
corporate interests. 
 
Thank you, 
Walter Colby 

 


